
STATE OF MICHIGAN
GRETCHEN WHITMER

GOVERNOR
DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS

LANSING

ORLENE HAWKS
DIRECTOR

611 W. OTTAWA  P.O. BOX 30664  LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909
www.michigan.gov/lara  517-335-1980

May 23, 2019

Ligia Marcus and Christian Grozav
185 South Blvd E
Rochester Hills, MI  48307

 RE: License #: AS630379026
A Loving Heart
1382 Potomac Drive
Rochester Hills, MI  48306

Dear Ms. Marcus and Mr. Grozav:

Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility.

Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (248) 975-5053.

Sincerely,

Kristine Cilluffo, Licensing Consultant
Bureau of Community and Health Systems
4th Floor, Suite 4B
51111 Woodward Avenue
Pontiac, MI  48342
(248) 285-1703

enclosure
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND HEALTH SYSTEMS

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION

License #: AS630379026

Licensee Name: Ligia Marcus and Christian Grozav

Licensee Address:  185 South Blvd E
Rochester Hills, MI  48307

Licensee Telephone #: (248) 935-8874

Administrator/Licensee Designee: Ligia Marcus

Name of Facility: A Loving Heart

Facility Address: 1382 Potomac Drive
Rochester Hills, MI  48306

Facility Telephone #: (248) 212-3579

Capacity: 6

Program Type: PHYSICALLY HANDICAPPED
DEVELOPMENTALLY DISABLED
ALZHEIMERS
AGED
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II. Purpose of Addendum

The purpose of the addendum is to remove Christian Grozav as a licensee for A 
Loving Heart. 

III. Methodology

05/14/2019 Contact - Document Received
Received signed request letter from Ms. Marcus and Mr. Grozav 
by email. 

05/20/2019 Contact- Document Sent
Sent email to Ms. Marcus

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions

Ligia Marcus and her husband, Christian Grozav are the current licensees for A 
Loving Heart. On 05/14/2019 I received a letter signed by Ms. Marcus and Mr. 
Grozav, requesting to remove Mr. Grozav as a licensee due to personal reasons. 

V. Recommendation

I recommend that Cristian Grozav be removed as a licensee for A Loving Heart. 
Ms. Marcus will be the sole licensee for the home.

                      05/20/2019
________________________________________
Kristine Cilluffo
Licensing Consultant

Date

05/23/2019 
_______________________________________
Denise Y. Nunn
Area Manager

Date


